
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           28 October 2017 20:06
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Beata Molloy
 
Name: Beata
Surname: Molloy

 
 
Message:
This is definitely not our plan, because If it was it would have included irelands largest town, Drogheda.
It needs to be lioked at and revised as it is unfair and incomplete.
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